CHANGE TO BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY REGULATIONS RELATIVE TO EXAM SCORE CREDIT:

Effective April 26, 2024, credit for passing any test section of the CPA exam has changed from 18
months to 30 months.

Please note that this is not retroactive and applies only to those who pass an exam section April 26,
2024 or thereafter.

If you have any questions, please contact Susan Somers, Executive Director of the Board, at
susan.somers@ks.gov



